## Student American Medical Association

## UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS SOUTHWESTERN MEDICAL SCHOOL

## NEWSLETTER

Fall 1960

Our first meeting of the year will be on Tuesday, September 27, at 7:00 P. M. in the First Floor lecture room. Dr. M. O. Rouse, Vice-Speaker of the House of Delegates of the American Medical Association will be our speaker. Also, we will preview the AMA movie "I am a Doctor". We hope that all members will attend.

We have 121 new members of SAMA this year. We are looking forward to a very good and active year for SAMA at Southwestern.

The SAMA Executive Council this year which is made up of the Sama officers and the president and two representatives from each class will begin its activities this week. Please direct any questions or problems to your class representative or to the SAMA officers.

Don Payne will represent our chapter in Chicago October 6-9 at a meeting of the national SAMA's Committee on Medical "ducation.

The first Region 6 Meeting of SAMA will be held in New Orleans on October 21, 22, 23. We hope to send several delegates to this meeting. If you are interested in going, please contact your SAMA representative.

Tentative dates for subsequent SAMA program meetings are October 31, November 21, December 16, February 24, April 7, May 12.

Committee Chairmen for the following committees will be choosing members soon: PreMed Orientation, Medical Education Program Committee, Athletic Committee, Externships, and Publicity.

The National Student American Medical Association Convention will be held in Chicago in May of 1961. We hope that Southwestern will be well represented. Last year Creighton Edwards, the immediate past president of SAMA, and David Hughes, now vice-president, represented our chapter at Los Angeles.

Please remember to purchase your book covers and decals at the SAMA Office in C-106 on Wednesday from 12-1. Money from these sales will be used to send our delegates to Chicago in May, 1961.